
HANDSWORTH 
NEWS 

BRANCHING OUT, GROWING TALL 

HAND IN HAND, ONE AND ALL 

“We feel so proud!  Thank you to our teachers 

for teaching us how to play, especially Adam.” 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends.   

This week we have been treated to nativity plays, 

violin recitals a WOW day and Christmas dinner!  We 

also found out our school WON the London Chess 

Classic Festival.  This is a fantastic achievement!  

You may recall the photo from last week’s 

newsletter.  It was a big event with many schools 

taking part.  The whole of Year 5 took part in this 

event, we are very proud of you all. 

On Monday,  the whole school enjoyed the 

Reception and Key Stage 1 nativity performance.  

The children sang, acted and danced beautifully. 

They were so confident.  It was great to see so many 

parents attending on Tuesday and Thursday.  

Likewise, the Nursery children did incredibly well in 

their nativity on Wednesday.  Both events left 

everyone with a spring in their step and a smile on 

their faces! 

We look forward to seeing you on the playground 

from 2pm next Friday 20th for Key Stage 2 Carols.  

Please remember school will finish at 2.30pm. 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Mrs Nairne 



Nursery will be having a book sale on Friday 20th December 

to raise money to develop the nursery.  Please go and have a 

look and support our Nursery!   

 

 

Thank you to the children 

who played their violin to 

the school.  We really 

enjoyed listening to you 

play!   It even inspired 

some children to want to 

start playing an 

instrument! 

 

Some of  

our many 

SUPERSTARS! 



 

 


